News story: Fast Track applications
closed

The Civil Service Fast Track Apprenticeship window is closed, our next window
will open in Spring 2018.

If you would like us to contact you closer to the time to give you the exact
date of when you can apply, please register your interest by emailing

fasttrack.events@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk and we will add you to our list and contact

you closer to the time.
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